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The proposed location is of significance for a number of reasons including its area of natural beauty. Also it is in 
immediate location to the water lifeline for our local ecosystem - The Berrima river which ultimately flows into 
the Sydney catchment area.  

The state government deemed other industry would be an adverse affect on the bigger Sydney catchment and 
as such a major chemical processing plant would have such significant and irreversible damage to our local 
environment that as a community we value so highly. The disregard for the values our community holds should 
be supported by the governments refusal of its proposed location in Moss Vale and Wingecarribee  and 
Gundungarra land. 
 

 




